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1Q CARDS — PTA CHRISTMAS CARD FUNDRAISING 2017 12" October 2017

Dear Parents

This term the PTA are delighted to be participating in the card fundraising project with I1Q
Cards. The funds that we raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the school.

Together with this letter is an order form with a blank page on the reverse. If you would like
your child to design their own Christmas Card, please use the blank page on the order form
for their drawing. IQ Cards can print this onto very high quality Greeting Cards, Postcards,
Gift Wrap and Sticky Gift Labels. (See the flyer that is also sent home for images / pricing
info.)

Your child’s name will be printed onto the products for that personal touch!

On the reverse of their design please can you fill in the order form by checking your child’s
name is spelt correctly & stating clearly the quantity of each product that you would like to
order.

Payment must be handed in with the order forms as per the details on the sheet.

All order forms & payments must be returned direct to the school office by Tuesdsay 31%
October 2017.

The quality and price of these products is fantastic and they are perfect to send to friends
and family, please support the school by ordering. The Value Pack at only £10.00 is surely
a great buy saving £3.00!

All ordered products will be handed out by early December at the latest.

Many thanks
The PTA

E-mail: info@iqgcards.net Phone: 01252 796914 Fax: 01252 796928 Web: www.igcards.net




